~ Beckwourth Fire Protection District~

SPECIAL VACANCY NOTICE

This notice is to announce a vacancy occurred on the Beckwourth Fire Protection
District’s Board.

The remaining four District Board Members plan to fill the vacancy created by the
resignation of Director Gay Miller. The appointed individual will hold office until the
next Uniform District Election.

In compliance with the Maddy Appointive Registry, this appointment can be made
on or after May 5, 2023 (after 15 days of posting this resignation).

Any person interested in filling this position must be a registered voter in the
County of Plumas and a resident within the Beckwourth Fire Protection District.
Interested individuals must forward a letter of interest to the District Office by May
5, 2023. For further information on the qualifications for this position, contact the
Administrative Officer at bfpd@beckwourthfire.com

4/20/2023
Date Posted SIGNED: Carol Logan
TITLE: Administrative Officer Beckwourth Fire Protection District

~ Beckwourth Fire Protection District~

DECLARATION OF POSTING

I, the undersigned, hereby declare:

1. That I am the Administrative Officer to the Board of Directors of Beckwourth
Fire Protection District, located in Portola, Plumas County, California.

2. That on April 20, 2023, I posted copies of a document entitled “"Notice of
Vacancy on the Board of Director of the Beckwourth Fire Protection District”, a copy
of which notice is attached hereto and designated Exhibit "A” and incorporated herein
by reference, in the following places:

Beckwourth Fire Station, 180 Main Street, Beckwourth, CA 96129

US Post Office, 440 S. Gulling St. Portola, CA 96122

City of Portola Bulletin Board, City Hall, 35 Third Avenue, Portola, CA 96122
https://www.beckwourthfire.com
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I declare under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California the
foregoing is true and correct. Executed at 180 Main Street, Beckwourth, CA 96129

California, on 4/20/2023.
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Carol Logan/A{dministrﬁve Officer, Beckwourth Fire Protection District




